BAM Meeting Notes for 6/1
Members who attended:

Shane Kleven

Karlene Wick
Rose Smith

Laurie Elmer

Teresa Wenta

Carl Fender

Mike Ellis

Jodi Galli

Beth Corsaro Jarvis

Bill Yanuss

Kevin Giboney
3:00 Meeting commenced

3:10 Reviewed 2 year Plan for both Marketing and Business
Advisory member’s ideas for additions to the 2 year plan and for CTSO’s:

· Have a column in plan to measure success

· DECA District competition should give students judge feedback from their individual contests

4:00 going “Green” in business mentioned by Industry representatives:
· “working from home” reducing carbon emissions

· Estatements by Banks and credit unions rather than paper bank statements

· Amount of money it takes to “go green” hospitals is usually too much

· Electric car batteries expensive to replace is usually not know by consumers
4:15 Site By Site reports by teachers

· EHS – needs for insurance speaker next year
· CHS -  needs for DECA
· JHS – JA/Accounting representatives to help accounting teacher
4:32 Adjournment

